

WILDLIFE ACHIEVEMENT CLUB CHAPTER

The Izaak Walton League of America, Inc.

MARCH Newsletter

PO Box 118, Damascus, MD 20872

Next Membership Meeting WEDNESDAY MAR 24, 1982; Board of Directors WEDNESDAY APR 14, 1982

March Membership Meeting will feature a spaghetti dinner and a program by Richard Klein from the Maryland Save Our Streams organization. The following new members will be sworn in and receive their credentials:

R. L. Kelly Brookville

J. H. Flores Wheaton

P. S. Kim Lanham

L. D. McDyer Gaithersburg

P. Simenly Wheaton

W. A. Sulecki Kensington

Y. T. Yun New Carrollton

W. Westerlund Gaithersburg

J. D. Burgoon Rockville

G. Reynolds Gaithersburg

F. J. Quish Rockville

M. Sibenik Columbia

E. E. Willette Rockville

W. B. Leadbetter Rockville

J. M. Monaco Gaithersburg

B. Gamble Silver Spring

so bring the whole family out and welcome these new members to the Chapter.

A NEW welcome, program and participation committee is being formed. Bill Spence (946-7716) and Paul Jackson (253-6726) need two volunteers to join them. Duties will include revising the Chapter's membership forms and encouraging greater involvement of members in Chapter activities.

April Membership Meeting will feature Pat Cullen from Gustin Gardens Nursery who will present a program on Landscaping, Lawn and Yard care.

THE FOLLOWING APPLICATIONS FOR MEMBERSHIP WERE APPROVED BY THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS AND ARE RECOMMENDED FOR MEMBERSHIP ACTION:

Sponsor

John Egan, 25508 Jarl Dr, Gaithersburg MD 20760

Bob Rodkey 253-6486

Dr. Joseph G. Matthews II, 10406 Hemley Lane, Silver Spring MD 20902

Les Kenney

649-6770

Jeffrey H. Lawson, 3524 Greenly St, Wheaton MD 20906

942-1918

Les Kenney

Marvin A. Address, 4330 East West Hwy, Suite 1000, Bethesda MD 20814 951-0774

Mike Miller

CHAPTER CHAPLAIN CHACONAS has donated a 4' x 6' nylon American flag to the club. This is a welcome replacement for the one we lost. Thanks Chick!

- A. O. VEIRS and ROCKVILLE CRUSHED STONE have donated crushed stone for our roads. Any member with access to tandem trucks is urged to contact Les Kenney (253-3430) to arrange to haul this material to the club.
- PISTOL RANGE USERS and others mark 9AM Saturday MAR 27 on your calendar. The first spring work session is scheduled. This year the pistol range is to be enclosed and shooting benches are to be installed among other things. If you enjoy use of the range, come out and lend a hand. Rain date Sunday MAR 28 same time. Anyone with plywood and/or roofing materials to donate to this project contact Ari Sapir (384-1430).
- FIVE OR SIX CORDS of wood have been felled and another five or six will be felled this month. Next winter, our woodcutters will remove this as we gradually improve our woodlot. Our timber management committee is also prepared to plant about 500 new Christmas trees in April. To assist in these operations, call Charlie Wiles (992-1953).

COMING SOCIAL EVENTS to plan on:

MAY 1 and 2 Chapter Spruce-up Weekend. Call Les Kenney (253-3430).

Bull Roast. Call Bill Spence (946-7716)

(Includes Games, Live Blue Grass Music and Raffle)

Chicken Bar-B-Que. Call Les Kenney (253-3430) AUGUST 15

METALLIC SILHOUETTE HANDGUN PRACTICE will be held on Saturday APR 24 from 10 AM to 5 PM, rain or shine. No Charge. Handguns only. Members and guests only - this is a fine opportunity to learn the basics of silhouette shooting and to practice. The rifle range will be closed for this event. For further information, contact Bill Gerwig (286-3935).

BASIC HANDGUN WORKSHOP on the proper and safe use of handguns will be held Sunday MAY 9 from 9 AM to Noon at the clubhouse. The public is invited and women are encouraged to attend. The \$2.00 registration fee will cover targets, coffee and doughnuts. This will include formal classroom instruction and live firing on the range. Call Ari Sapir (384-1430) for information.

METALLIC SILHOUETTE SHOOTS will be held on Sunday JUNE 27 and AUGUST 29 at 1 PM, rain or shine. Any centerfire handgun regardless of weight or caliber is eligible; however, guns must have iron sights only. No gun or barrel changes are permitted once shooting starts. The rifle range will be closed for these events. Bill Gerwig (286-3935) has answers to your questions.

TURKEY SHOOTS end MARCH 27 for the season. Come out Saturday night from 6 to 10 PM. On the last night there will be special door prizes in addition to the usual shooting prizes awarded.

SKEET AND TRAP SHOOTING will start for spring on Wednesday MAR 24 at 6 PM. Skeet will run until daylight fades, trap shooting will continue under the lights. Call Les Kenney (253-3430) or JR Ale (946-6718) for further information.

SAT	4/3	1 2	Smith DeForce Joe Schoppelrei	460-8762 681-6537	SAT	4/17	1 2	Bill Rahn Bill Maneely	774-6234 972-3674
SUN	4/4	1 2	O. S. McCollum John Ogilvie	286-3707 774-2551	SUN	4/18	1 2	Dick Curtis Rick Insley	384-6367 531-5961
SAT	4/10	1 2	Bob Rodkey Dave Anderson, Sr.	869 - 2592 585 - 1053	SAT	4/24	1 2	Rick Egerter Jim Lombardo	-
SUN	4/11	1 2	Addison Carracciola Claggett Warfield	681-6923 926-2515	SUN	4/25	1 2	Bill Spence Brian Baldwin	946 - 7716 869-7016

Alternates Ed Totah 762-1710, Dave Anderson, Jr. 585-1053, Danny Ifert 831-9886

FAMILY-ORIENTED ACTIVITIES: The Chapter needs your help in planning events that more of us can enjoy with our families. If there are activities that you would like to see at our Chapter, here's your chance to speak up:

а ттке	to se	ee the	Wildlife	Achie	vement	Chapter	offer _		
		- 1 -1			-				
or invo	1vemer	nt of r	members v	rith th	eir fam	nilies.			
or invo	lvemen	nt of r	members v	vith th	eir fam	milies.			
or invo	lvemer	nt of m	members v	vith the	eir fam Name:				

Take a minute and return this to Wildlife Achievement Chapter, IWLA, Box 118 Damascus MD 20872. Thanks.

Newsletter submitted by Richard G. Sommer, Corresponding Secretary, 253-6380.